On May 16th the following question was received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding Board Item PL-1 - Interagency Agreement between the University of Florida and the School Board:

Question:  Since UF will cross reference student data and property appraiser records, will they report discrepancies and assist us with managing "boundary jumpers"?

Response:  The confidentiality agreement with UF deals with student counts at a random set of addresses for the purpose of updating the County's Impact Fee Student Multipliers.  While the County's scope of work does not expressly include identifying address discrepancies, UF may find addressing errors in the course of their analysis which could indirectly benefit our efforts to improve address accuracy.
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